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Monique Eade

From: Pines Holiday Park <pinesholidaypark@xtra.co.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 4 July 2019 5:38 PM
To: submission Mailbox

 
 
I fully support the proposed amendments 1 and 2  we have no opinion on 3   
No camping within a 600m of any accommodation area  
 
1.              Limiting the number of campers permitted per night at: 

·            Scargill-Motunau Reserve, 

·            Glenmark Reserve, and  

·            Hanmer Springs River Reserve. 

2.              Removing the freedom camping carparks at: 

·            Chisholm Crescent Carpark, Hanmer Springs, and  

·            War Memorial Hall Carpark, Hanmer Springs. 

3.              Relocating the carparks currently available in Gore Bay to the Cheviot Service Centre Carpark. 

 
 
Katrina and Craig Andrews 
Pines Holiday Park 
Cnr  Argelins Road and Jacks Pass Road 
Hanmer Springs 
Ph: 03 315 7152 
Email:  pinesholidaypark@xtra.co.nz 
 
 


